
May 22, 2019

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Standards Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

Re:  Change of Identification Authorization 

Reference: FCC ID: PD99560D2 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter grants authorization for representative of Panasonic Corporation of North America to apply to 
FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization 
applies to Intel Corporation, FCC ID: PD99560D2 base on the grant issued on 9/11/2018. We are aware 
that Panasonic Corporation of North America intends to market the above referenced product under their 
own FCC ID: ACJ9TGWL19A.

Sincerely yours, 

Steven C. Hackett 
Product Regulations Engineer 
iCDG Regulatory Engineering 
Steven.c.hackett@intel.com 


